
To 

 The WJGO Editor 

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 

 

 

Dear WJGO editor,  

I am Jerome Glasser, an American-born individual and award-winning legal author who has 

been an international English language teacher and a person whose native language is English.  I 

hereby certify that I have read the scientific paper entitled, ”Clinical Significance of Molecular 

Subtypes of Gastrointestinal Tract Adenocarcinoma”, and I have found it to be an excellent 

expression in cogent, coherent English of certain scientific opinions espoused by its authors. 

 

sincerely yours, 

Jerome Glasser, jerry@jerryglasser.com 


